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The King of kings lay thus in lowly manger
In all our trials born to be our friend
He knows our need, to our weakness is no stranger
Behold your King; before Him lowly bend
From O Holy Night lyrics by Placide Cappeau (1808–1877)

Christmas 2020

Dear Ministry Partners,
Borrowing from the words of the Apostle 
Paul, “I thank my God every time I remember 
you. In all my prayers for all of you, I always 
pray with joy because of your partnership 
in the gospel from the first day until now” 
(Phil 1:3–5). We feel like we couldn’t say it 
any better! When Matt and I announced our 
intentions to serve as hospitality house directors 
with Cadence International and shared that 
vision with you, you eagerly supported us with 
words of affirmation, prayers for our endeavors, 
and generous giving! This has certainly been an 
adventure of faith, but at each step the Lord 
continues to provide and direct and encourage. 
We are moving forward prayerfully in faith and 
courage, trusting that the work of the Lord is 
unhindered. We are so thankful for the role you 
have played in our journey!

As we approach this Christmas season, it 
seems a little glib to just blast out the usual, 
“Merry Christmas!” This is not the usual 
Christmas. However, the gift of Jesus and the 
good news of the gospel is unchanged. Only 
now, in the midst of so much uncertainty, we 
recognize how very much we need the joy and 
hope of the Lord. Christ’s love compels us to 
offer that hope to the under-engaged military 
community. Thank you for your gifts that are 
enabling us to go! We are so grateful for your 
partnership. We are praying that this holiday 
season will be one in which you can truly 
celebrate the gift of Jesus!

In the sustaining, unhindered love of the Lord,
Matt and Meredith Snell

(L to R): Anna, Caleb, Grace, Jacob, Emma, Chloe



Matt and Meredith Snell
12262 Conway Road, St. Louis, Missouri 63141
314.624.2450
Matthew.Snell@Cadence.org  •  Cadence.org/Snell
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This is not a legally binding promise to give. Contributions to Cadence International are 
tax-deductible so far as the law allows. While we attempt to honor the specific wishes 
of all donors, Cadence maintains complete discretion and control over the use of the 
donated funds and is authorized to redirect funds within the ministry.

DONATE:  PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680  •  Cadence.org

	 I will pray for the Snells

	 I will support their ministry with:  
	 $ ___________ per   month   quarter   year 
	 Starting date: ____________________________

	 I have enclosed a special gift: $ _____________ 
	 Name of special project (if applicable) ______________________

	 I would like to receive the Snells’ ministry emails

	 Please remove me from their mailing list

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

Email AddressTo give to the Snells’ ministry, please donate with a check* 
made payable to Cadence International or give online at 
Cadence.org/Snell 
*Please do not write a missionary’s name or information anywhere on the check. 
Instead, include this slip with your donation.
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PRAYER REQUESTS:
Wisdom as we consider, 
in conjunction with 
Cadence leadership, our 
assignment location

Clear direction as Jacob 
considers his plans after 
graduation

Sustained endurance in 
balancing partnership 
development, our studies, 
and family life

PRAISE:
Over 45% of our monthly 
financial giving has 
already been committed! 
Many thanks for your 
faithful partnership! As 
you think about end-of-
year giving, we would 
love for you to prayerfully 
consider giving to our 
initial launch fund as well.


